
 

What has been happening this week? 
In English, we have written letters to the King asking him to ban or change something about 

our country as well as debating whether or not we should ban the dark – a problem which is 

inspired by our class text. 

In Maths, we have been dividing to give remainders, linking our multiplication and division 

facts as well as completing our multiplication and division unit.  

In Science, we had a visit from a STEM ambassador who helped us to understand more about 

light and dark. The children explored different types of light sources and measured light using 

a light model. 

In Topic, we explored different Anglo Saxon artefacts, making predictions about what they 

were and how they were used. 
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Celebrations & Pupil Voice 
Work on the Wall: Roman for his amazing use of language in his letter to the King and Harry for 

making huge improvements in his reading paper and generally doing really well with all his work 

this week. 

Headteacher's Award: Rehan for persevering and putting more effort into his work and Finlay for 

showing love and perseverance in all of his work and having a great attitude to learning, 

especially since Christmas. 

Swimmer of the week: William for his fantastic swimming skills! 

Shining Stars: Harry x2, Ruby x2, Orson, Ed, William x2, Finlay, Roman, Molly, Harriet, Erin 

Pupil Voice: “That science lesson was the best lesson ever! When can we do it again?” 

 

Reminders & Messages 

Parents invited to join in with activities on Tuesday 6th February 2pm as part of our Prayer & 

Reflection Week. 


